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Information
Evenings in London

On Friday 19 May 2006 the Da
Vinci Code film was launched.
This has created a lot of interest
in Opus Dei. On Thursday 1
June there will be an
information session in a centre
of Opus Dei in London, starting
at 7pm.

11/02/2006

Interest in Opus Dei in Britain has
been sparked by high sales of the Da
Vinci Code, a work of fiction that
makes serious allegations about the



Catholic Church and presents a
distorted picture of Opus Dei.

This interest will only increase with
the forthcoming film.

You can find information about the
real Opus Dei, its mission and
activities in other sections of this
website, including testimonies from
different members around the world.
For a summary of what Opus Dei is
and how people join press the link
below:

[OpusDei.pdf] People interested in
hearing more about Opus Dei,
meeting some members or
discussing possible involvement in
Opus Dei activities, can attend an
information session on Thursday 1
June from 7.00 to 8.30 pm. The
venue will be

Netherhall House

Nutley Terrace


https://multimedia.opusdei.org/pdf/en/opusdei.pdf

London NW3 5SA

The nearest underground station is
Finchley Road. For details of how to
get there please check
www.nh.netherhall.org.uk

It would be helpful if anyone wishing
to attend could let us know by
emailing briefing@opusdei.org.uk or
calling 020 7221 9176

For information about books on Opus
Dei or its founder, St Josemaria
Escriva, see the links below.
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